
 

27 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Farm club today will not run due to the weather. Please excuse the late notice, we had 
hoped that the weather might improve. 
 
If your young person needs to wait for you to pick them up they can wait in Antares, our 
library or the Observatory. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


